
WORK COMPLETED 

The project is primarily complete and is open to local 

traffic.  

The underground sprinkler irrigation system are 

being repaired and the Contractor is working on the 

final backfill, permanent seeding and cleaning up the 

street section. 

The Contractor is planning to seed the project as soon 

as the ground is conducive for seeding. 
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OLMSTED & PERRY  

CONSULTING ENGINEERS INC. 
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Gregory Perry, PE, Project Engineer 

Phone: 402-399-8552 

Fax: 402-399-9852 
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CITY OF GRETNA PUBLIC WORKS 

PO Box 69 

204 N. McKenna Ave 

Gretna, Nebraska 68028 

 

Kris  Faris, Public Works Director 

Phone: (402) 332-3336 Ext. 206 

Email: kris@cityofgretna.com 

On behalf of the City of Gretna, 

TAB Construction, and Olmsted 

& Perry Consulting Engineers 

Inc., we appreciate your 

patience during the 

construction of this project.  


